
Before the 

SHUTDOWN  

SWITCH OFF
this Christmas

During last year’s Christmas holiday shutdown, the 
University used £130,000 of electricity, this is money 
that could be spent supporting teaching and research.

Please remember to shutdown and switch off all
non-essential equipment and lighting before you 
leave for your Christmas holiday.
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